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                        Summer Happenings! 

________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

MISSION: AAUW advances gender equity for women and girls through research 
education and advocacy. 

AAUW Summer Potluck Picnic  
Monday, August 18th, 4 PM 

  

Cathy Davies is welcoming our group for a  

Summer Potluck Picnic at her home on McAvity Lake. 
  

Please invite a guest to join us. 
Plates, napkins, cups, silverware and wine will be provided. 

We will be having Travel Treasures! 
 

**RSVP to AAUWRSVPGrandRapids@gmail.com 
by Wednesday, August 13, 2025 

  

A BIG thank you to Cathy for generously hosting us! 
Where:  Cathy Davies' Turtle Farm. 35508 McAvity Lake Rd, Grand Rapids.  

 

 
****************************************************************** 

 
2025-2026 AAUW YEARBOOK and DIRECTORY 

  
Our AAUW yearbook and directory for 2025-2026 will head to the printer the 
first week of September. Please check your individual entries to be sure that all 

of your information is correct. For some members, we are missing information 
on what your college degree is in. If you would like to share that bit of 
interesting information, please let me know. Those of you who are in charge of 

committees will need to send your information/changes for the coming year. 
  

Please send information to Vicki Holmstrom (agiledog5@aol.com) 

NEWS FOR AND ABOUT  
AAUW GRAND RAPIDS  
BRANCH MEMBERS 
 

EDITOR: Myrna Peterson 
myrnakay67@gmail.com 
(218) 301-6028 
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by August 30. Thanks! 
 

****************************************************************** 

 

AAUW NORTHLAND GATHERING 2025 

Saturday, October 4, 2025 

  

Grand Rapids Methodist Church 

1701 SE 5th Avenue 

Grand Rapids, MN 55744 

 

Advancing Gender Equity for 

Women and Girls through 

Research, Education and Advocacy 

 

We will be signing up workers as well as taking registrations at the Summer Potluck Picnic  

…so bring your checkbooks! 
 


